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Dear family, 

 

Another month has flown by, and now we moving from fall to winter and also the holiday season. We 

hope that you are still able to celebrate these meaningful days together with loved ones. Please take a look 

below at some snapshots from October, and a huge thank you to everyone that helped make everything 

happen! 

 

Fall Festival 

 

 
 

We had a great turnout for this year's fall festival, and we are so grateful to everyone that dressed up and 

helped with activities and cleanup. We had some wonderful crafts, amazing costumes, carved pumpkins, 

outdoor photos and more! Congratulations to all the winners of the contests. See more photos here... 

 

CheonBo Festival 

 

 
 

This month we celebrated 4 couples who received their Cheonbo awards for fulfilling their 430 tribal 

messiahship responsibilities. We had a nice celebration and a special Korean dinner to celebrate their hard 

work and accomplishment. See more photos here... 

 



 

 

Welcoming New Additions to Our Community 

 

 
 

This month we are excited to welcome the Kuramoto Family: Mitsy, Tomiyuki (Tommy), Maya, Hiroki, 

and Akio! They moved here from Bridgeport, CT. 

 

 
 

This month, we had messages on a variety of topics. Hopefully you found something valuable for 

yourself. If you missed any of them, you can find them all on our Facebook page and Youtube channel. 

For quick reference, this month's recordings are below. 

 

Changing Seasons: God Teaches Us Through Nature. How Much Do We Believe in People? Change and 

Your Environment. 

 

Continued Renovations and Improvements 

 

We've been working on several projects on the church building. First of all, having the co-op at the 

church 4 days a week has shown that we need a better lock system on the dining room door. We are 

replacing the current system with a fingerprint scanner so that more people can use the door while still 

keeping it very safe and secure. We've also built and mounted echo reducing panels for the cafe ceiling to 

help with the noise level there. David has also fixed the broken cement wall by the parking lot in 

preparation for repainting and replacing the fence there. Lastly, we re-stained the new wooden fences that 

we built last year. A big thanks to David Mahardy for making all of this possible! 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


